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January 5, 2022
Re: NEXT Renewables Wetland Comments

Hi Robin,

The Columbia SWCD has no comment on the significance of this wetland. In this scenario, if we were to
be the project managers on site, the SWCD would defer to the Department of State Lands to determine
the significance of any wetlands as DSL is one of the main regulating authorities as it relates to wetlands
in the State.

Thank you

-

Nathan Herr
District Manager



